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My Dear LSPS Students, 

 

  

New Academic Year 2022-2023 

The staff and I are happy to see you all back in school. We hope you had a good break. 

As we are still amidst the ongoing pandemic, the School has to follow all Centre for Health 

Protection (CHP) and Education Bureau (EDB) guidelines. We thank you for your support 

and understanding. Remember to maintain social distancing measures around campus. If 

you are unwell, please do not come to school and seek medical advice as needed. 

 

As we are starting a new academic year, it is important for all of you to set some goals 

that you would like to achieve this academic year. It could be related to both academic 

and non-academic aspects. Share them with your family and friends. You are also welcome 

to share them with me. There is a letterbox outside the School Office. You can write 

about anything you like. I enjoy reading your letters and I will write back to you as soon 

as possible. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Opening Assembly was held on 5th September, 2022. P.4 – 6 students were in 

the School Hall and other grades watched via the live broadcast.  

Once again, we would like to welcome all staff who have joined our Lasallian family this year.  

Opening Assembly  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mid-Autumn Festival 

 

Mid-Autumn Festival, also known as the Lantern or Moon festival, takes 

place annually on the 15th day of the eighth month in the Chinese calendar. 

This year, that day falls on 10th September. To celebrate the holiday, 

families and friends gather to revel in festivities like feasting on 

mooncakes, playing with lanterns, and moon gazing. There are three 

important days to gaze at the moon: on the eve of Mid-Autumn 

Festival when we welcome the moon; on the day of the festival to admire 

the moon; and on the following day to send off the moon. 

 

Among the many colourful Chinese festivals, the Mid-Autumn Festival is my 

favourite. I will place colourful paper lanterns around my home. I also 

prepare mooncakes. As both my English and Chinese names are related to 

the moon, I have a strong affinity to it. After the festivities, I always 

spend some quiet time by myself looking at the moon late at night. I also 

‘talk’ to it. It is a very special time.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family a Happy 

Mid-Autumn Festival.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Prayer for Our Students 

 

Dear God, 

Thank you for the gift of education in every form. 

 

As our students prepare to start a new academic year,  

may confidence be their foundation, 

may grace be their guide and 

may hope be their compass toward a bright future. 

 

I pray they would have eyes to see 

the needs of those around them and a heart to love well. 

 

May they face each day with positivity, knowing that no matter 

what comes their way, they do not have to face it alone. 

Amen. 

 

St. John Baptist de la Salle,  

Pray for us.  

Live Jesus in our hearts,  

Forever! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Mid-Autumn Festival.


